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September 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
St Ivo Academy Year 6 into 7 Open Evening, Thursday 18 September 2025, 6:00pm – 8:00pm 
 
You are warmly invited to our Open Evening for families with children starting Year 7 in September 
2026. 
 
The evening is an opportunity to discover how St Ivo Academy works and what opportunities we can 
offer your child during their seven years with us.  You will have a chance to visit all subject areas and 
meet with both staff and students. 
 
There will be a formal presentation in the main hall at 6:00pm and repeated at 6:45pm. You will then 
have a chance to visit all subject areas and explore the offer. 
 
For those parents/carers who intend to drive, please note that car parking space is very limited on 
both our main site and One Leisure. 
 
The choice of secondary school is a very important one for all families. We believe that St Ivo Academy 
offers a good mix of academic progress, social development and extra-curricular opportunities which 
will allow your child to flourish during their time here. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to St Ivo Academy on Thursday 18 September 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Tony Meneaugh 
Principal 


